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LIBRARY NOTICE 

 
All the students are hereby informed that all the Issue and Return books counter, 

Reading Room in the Library will remain closed due to the Corona Pandemic 

Lockdown from 23rd March 2020 to 15th April 2020 as per notifications received from 

Government authorities. The library will reopen once the directions are received from 

Government authorities and / or University of Mumbai.  

 

Those Students who had borrowed library books before the lockdown began, and 

who are supposed to return those library books during the lockdown period, are hereby 

informed that they can return such books after the lockdown is over and considering the 

gravity of the situation, the students will not be charged any fine on account of delay in 

return of books. 

 

Students are advised to stay home and stay safe and join hands together to help 

the nation in these challenging times. 

 

 

 

Librarian          Principal  


